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Gentlemen: 
  
Attached you will find the results of our rather abbreviated test run of a new site on Cranberry Lake, located at the extreme West end of the 
lake, just south of the concession building and swim beach. Julian has worked long and hard with the parks people on this and it is looking 
very good so far with more to come. He and Jean had put in a long day on last Friday clearing out enough of the underbrush to give us a toe 
hold. A work party is planed for next Friday to consolidate the present area, “prune” back some of the trees and to begin expanding to the 
south. 
Racing was cut short due to multiple cases frost bite, and chattering teeth. Lets face it, 37 degrees and a steady rain is not good for 
concentration.  
Weather predictions were for winds of 10 MPH out of the south. What we saw at the site were steady winds of maybe 5 to 7 MPH out of the 
ESE, putting the wind almost parallel to the beach. We were able to setup a fairly standard course with good visibility. 
Way way better wind than the East dock and without the traffic, blinding sun and other problems of the NW location. 
  
Ciao 
Larry Stiles 

 


